Eckoff, Michael

From: Eckoff, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 8:44 AM
To: 'mlarsen@aerc.com'

Subject: Hurricane Matthew

With Hurricane Matthew fast approaching, we would like to reach out to our TSD and LQG facilities in coastal
counties. If you experience an emergency at your facility, please implement your contingency plan. If necessary,
contact the National Response Center and the State Watch Office in the event of a release of hazardous waste or
hazardous materials.

After the storm passes and when things settle down at your facility, please respond to this email to let us know how you
fared.

Thank you and be safe,

Michael Eckoff
Environmental Specialist III
Compliance Assurance Program
Central District
michael.eckoff@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 407.897.4308




